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14 November, 2000

Ms. Blanca Bayo'
Director, Division of Records and Reporting,
Florida Public Service Commission,
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard,
Tallahassee, Fl 32399-0850

net

ORIGINAL

Dear Madam,

WAMnet Communications, Inc. - Docket No. 001486-TX

We refer to your letters dated October 30th and November 3rd, 2000 advising us that a docket has
been opened for the collection of the regulatory assessment fee for the year 1999 which has not
been paid todate.

We advise that the regulatory assessment return for 1999 was completed and submitted as a nil
return. Our omission to submit an accompanying payment with this return was due to our
misinterpretation of the payment clause which led us to assume that payment was not required
with a nil return. We were not aware of this error until we received your letter. The above
referenced letters are the only correspondence received from the Commission on this matter.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused as a result of our error and advise that it was never
our intent to violate the rules of the Commission. Steps have now been taken to ensure that there
are no recurrences of this nature. As an indication of our willingness to comply, we have remitted
check numbered 1185 dated November 8, 2000 for $67.50 by post to clear all outstanding fees,
penalties and interest as advised in your letter of November 3, 2000.

We would also appreciate your rescinding the cancellation of our certificate and propose a
settlement of $100.00 towards the closure of this file.

We again apologize for the delay in remitting payment and trust that you will give favorable
consideration to our proposed settlement.

i
Sincerely yours,

fc'thW^Vor
Director of Operations
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